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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to clarify events which took place in school on Thursday 14 March 2024 following 
a few parental enquiries. 
 
I wrote to parents and carers on 12 March 2024 with regards to a former pupil who sadly lost 
his life. 
 
As a school, we work closely with local police who requested to come into school to speak to 
our young people ahead of an organised event in the community on Thursday at Brereton 
Park.  We had PCSOs in school on Thursday and it is important to clarify that their presence 
in school was a scheduled meeting.   I can assure you that there was no knife-related incident. 
They were simply here to speak with our students ahead of the event. 
 
I hope this helps to reassure you. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
 
 

Miss Sandham 
Principal 
 

 


